The Parish of
Dromintee
& Jonesboro’

February 2024

Dear Parent(s) and Fanilies,

I am writing to welcome you warmly to a series of "Faith Sessions" that our Parish is offering
for parents and families of children preparing for First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion.
These five sessions are an opportunity to learn a little about your faith so that you can more
confidently share it with your children. They are open to anyone who is interested in helping the
children they love o prepare for the sacraments, so if you are unable to attend yourself,
perhaps your child's grandparents, godparent, close family friend or relative would like to do so
in your place.

The five Faith Sessions will be held on:

Tuesday 20™ February

Tuesday 27™ February

Tuesday 5™ March

Tuesday 12™ March

Tuesday 19™ March

In the Pastoral Centre Jonesborough. They will begin at 7.30pm.

It would be great to see family representation from each child who is receiving the sacraments.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Fr Seamus at 02830849345.

These sessions have been prepared specifically to help you and your child as you prepare for
First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion. I encourage you to take the opportunity that this
year offers to look once again at the faith that you have passed on to your child, and to consider
how you can best help nurture it.

May the blessings of the Holy Family be with you now and always.

Fr Seamus



